Rebuilding Public Education NSW Department of Education

Niagara Park Public School
Community update | November 2024

Dear parents, carers and staff,

As part of the NSW Government’s plan to rebuild public education, the 2024-25 Budget is
delivering record education funding, including $1.5 billion for maintenance and local
upgrades.

As part of this investment, Niagara Park Public School will receive an upgrade to toilets
throughout the school.

Toilets in buildings B, C, D, E and F will be upgraded to improve hygiene facilities.

This work will include replacing:

o tiles

e partitions
o toilets

e basins

e lighting
e painting.

This work is expected to start in May 2025 and finish in Term 2 school holidays, weather and
other conditions permitting.

More information
We will keep the community updated and provide more information as it becomes available.

If you have any questions about this project, please contact the NSW Department of
Education during business hours on the contact details below.
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